
FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 
WASHINGTON 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

July l 4 , 1927 
st. 5443 

SUBJECT: Reports of Condition of State 
Banks and Trust Companies. 

Dear S i r : 

I t w i l l be g r e a t l y appreciated i f in accordance 
with your usual p r a c t i c e you w i l l k ind ly f u r n i s h the 
Federal Reserve Board, as soon as a v a i l a b l e , with a copy 
of the abs trac t of reports of condi t ion of s t a t e banks 
and trus t companies in your s t a t e on June 30, 1927, or 
other recent date in case you did not i s sue a c a l l f o r 
reports of condi t ion as of June 30. 

In submitting the above mentioned data i t i s 
requested that the number of banks be s t a t e d and that 
separate f i g u r e s be furn i shed f o r mutual savings banks 
providing there are any such banks operating in your 
s t a t e , a l s o that the f i g u r e s be segregated by Federal 
reserve d i s t r i c t s . 

A franked and s e l f - a d d r e s s e d envelope, r e -
quiring no postage, i s enc losed f o r use in transmit t ing 
the data requested. 

Very t r u l y yours, 

J . C. Noe l l , 
Ass i s tant Secretary. 

Enclosure. 
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